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BIRLA PUBLIC SCHOOL, DOHA – QATAR 

Circular for Grades IX - XII 

Dear Parent, 

Subject: THIMUN Singapore Conference-24 

We are pleased to invite students of Grades IX-XII to take part in the THIMUN Singapore 
Conference which will take place from October 28th to November 1st, 2024. It is a joint 
venture between THIMUN Foundation, Qatar and the International French School in 
Singapore, a top international school in Singapore. 

Interested students from Grades IX – XII are requested to fill out Google Form (link is given 
below) on or before 28th April 2024. 

https://forms.gle/wLPSo55cwMUYSerh8 

All details related to the cost, accommodation and travel will be shared later. 

For more information, contact details are given below: 

1. Dr. Smitha Kodale (MUN Director)  2. Ms. Leena Dinesh (Coordinator)  

smitha.kodale@bpsdoha.edu.qa   leenad@bpsdoha.edu.qa 

+974 70473981     +974 33229664 

 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Consent form for Circular No: BPS/EC/2024-25/15 

I___________________________________________ parent of _____________________________(Child Name) 

_______________________ ( Admission No) studying in ___________ (Class& Div) am willing to send 

my ward as a delegate for THIMUN Singapore Conference-24. I understand that the school 

will take all possible care and precautions to safeguard my ward. However, in case of any 

unforeseen incident, I will not hold the school responsible. 

_____________________________________________________ 
Name and Signature of the parent with Date. 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
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